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I've lived in the Gunnison Valley my whole life and have been an active member of the mountain bike community

for more than thirty years. I'm writing to express my whole-hearted support for CBMBA's NVPT Draft EA

comments. I attended CBMBA's most recent meeting and helped to draft these comments. I feel they are well

researched, tirelessly debated, and consider the interests of all user groups as well as the environment and

wildlife.

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.


